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5 April 2024 
 
 
Mufti Dr Nazirudin Mohd Nasir   
Mufti 
The Republic of Singapore  
 
 
Dear Mufti Dr Nazirudin Mohd Nasir 
 
 
Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri! 
  
The National Council of Churches of Singapore and the Christian community send its warmest 
wishes to you and all Muslims in Singapore as you celebrate the end of Ramadan. 
 
As the spiritual journey brings renewal to the life of faith, we also celebrate with you the blessings 
of the deepening of family ties and the bonding of the Muslim community.    
 
The NCCS is grateful for the longstanding friendship between our Muslim and Christian 
communities as we continue to contribute collectively to the stability and wellbeing of the larger 
Singapore society. We look forward to more collaborative efforts to bring peace and goodwill both 
at home as well as beyond our shores in this increasingly troubled world that we live in. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 

 

  

 

Bishop Lu Guan Hoe  Rev Dr Ngoei Foong Nghian 
President  General Secretary 
National Council of Churches of Singapore  National Council of Churches of Singapore 
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